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April 3, 1962 

The Official Board of Duke Memorial Church met on April 3, 1962, at 
7:45 p.m. in the Church Parlor with Mr. Goad presiding. General Holsinger 
gave the opening prayer, and the secretary read the minutes of the previous 
meeting which were approved as read. 

Mr. T. s. White presented the budget for the year 1962-63, with 
estimated expenditures and receipts totalling $97,988.00, $5,562 more than 
those for the current year. His motion for its adoption was seconded and 
unanimously approved. A copy of the budget is attached. 

Brief reports were made for the Commissions as follows: Education 
by Mr. Whitford, who stated that a vacation training institute had been 
held with ten members present; Membership and Evangelism by Mr. Fowler, 
who gave special recognition tothe excellent work of General Holsinger; 
Missions by Mrs. Borland, who made a statement regarding the needs for 
missionary workers. 

Mr. Bradshaw spoke briefly on the Building Fund Crusade and the 
need for the members of the church to rrcatch the vision" so all can move 
into the weeks ahead with a feeling of concern and victory. 

Mr. Boad called attention to the responsibility of the Board mem­
bers, as lay leaders, in being well informed on the needs of the church 
and keeping others informed • 

The meeting was dismissed with prayer by Mr. Bishop. 

Respectfully submitted, 

~~ 
Charlotte Corbin, Secretary • 


